
Hello Community Supporters,

I am reaching out to our local partners and networks to share a project Alliance for Education is
working on in partnership with the California Community Colleges. We’ve conducted  local
outreach to underserved, unserved, and hard-to-reach communities about the opportunities
available through the California Community College system. The work of your organization is
already impacting the community in positive ways, but this is additional information and
resources.

We are hoping that you might consider sharing www.StayEnrolled.com on your website, feature in
a newsletter,  or you might have an opportunity for us to share materials at an upcoming meeting.

Please let us know if you would be willing to share this website link or we can share social media
information to post.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Felicia Jones
Associate Director
Congregations Organized for Prophetic Engagement (COPE)
fjones@copesite.org
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